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1. Can organizations that have already submitted a proposal resubmit a revised version by June 24, 
2025? 

A: Yes, organizations may resubmit a revised version by June 24, 2025. The state requests that the 
applicant organization note it is a revised version in the subject or body of the email when 
submitting for clarification.  

2. What is the revised timeline for review and selection with the extension? 

A: The selection notifications are expected to be sent on or around July 31, 2025. The estimated 
timeline for review is as follows: 

• Required statement review: 6/24 – 7/1 
• Proposals reviewed by reviewers: 7/1 – 7/14 
• Second level/leadership review: 7/12 – 7/30 

3. How does this extension impact the July 9-13 training expectation set forth in the original RFP? 

A: The training dates are to be determined for the fall of 2025. More information will be provided to 
selected organizations as it become available. 

4. If the maximum is $75,000 per year but in year three organizations will be required to provide 50% of 
program costs and 100% by year four, what does that mean for the funding amount in year three? 

A: This answer will serve as clarification and final guidance from the previous FAQ regarding the 
funding maximum.   

The maximum award amount for this RFP is $225,000 total for all three years. The specific budgets 
for each awardee will be determined through any award and contract negotiations that reflect the 
awardee providing 50% of program costs in year three. For example, if an awardee’s budget is the 
maximum allowed their budget may be $90,000 for years one and two and $45,000 in year three. 
That would be bring the full awarded amount to $225,000 for the life of the award.  


